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It is ridiculous that we tax payers pay for a toll road only for it to be upgraded, cost us more 
money and then tolled again. A previously rolled road should not be trolled for a higher price. This 
has made my commute cost a ridiculous amount of money every week. It should not cost 40$ plus 
to drive into the city and back everyday. Tolls being sold to private companies is a corrupt act and 
must be stopped. If we pay registration, our tolls should be free or at least affordable. It has also 
increased the traffic around suburban streets. We have heavy trucks and noise now detouring into 
quiet streets which have caused damage to electrical wires as the trucks are too high and not 
supposed to drive in our streets. There are more potholes and damage in my area due to the 
increase number of trucks using normal small streets. This is also more dangerous. 


